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The combination locks 
have been changed on 

the green shed and loo.
You should be able to 

work out the new 
number.

AGM
Friday 22nd February @ 1900

The Oystercatcher Yapton Rd
Climping BN17 5RU

Don’t be late. It never lasts too 
long.

You should have had a copy of last 
years minutes and this years 

agenda.

Remember, if you wish to rejoin 
Ratpack at the meeting you must 
have your new NFAS membership 

card.

After 10 days of 
diversions whilst the 
Yapton Level Crossing 

was updated this is the 
standard of 

workmanship we got.

Sunday 17th February is your last chance to enter a 3D score for the 
Club Champs.

0900 to help set up – shooting starts 1000

For Sale
KAP Backpack
Contact Andy

The Red course has had a “minor” tweak. Red 1 
has been moved to nearer the containers, and 

there is a new Red 16. This is because people were 
not following the arrows and walking across the 
shooting area when returning from Red 16 to the 

containers

We are testing new types of 
target materials over the 

next couple of months, so 
expect to see some different 
types of targets appearing 

on the courses.
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